
Call for Nominations - BVC Treasurer 
● Do you want to learn new skills and gain experience handling money? 

● Do you want to make new friends and help run awesome events and camps? 

● Do you want to get more involved with Venturing in the ACT? 

If you answered yes, apply now to be the next BVC Treasurer! 

The Branch Venturer Council (BVC) is looking for a Venturer Scout to become the 2023 

BVC Treasurer. You’ll work as a member of the BVC to support and grow Venturers in 

Canberra, and have fun while doing it. 

To apply, please send your name, Unit, and why you want to be the BVC Treasurer to 

jay.reid@scoutsact.com.au. 

 


